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I am thrilled to welcome all of our students and families back to Mile 108 Elementary for the 2024-2025 school 

year! After a fun and restful summer, I know our students are eager to reconnect with friends, dive into new 
learning adventures, and continue growing both academically and socially. Most importantly, I'm excited to see 

the smiling faces of our students filling the halls again! 
 

This is going to be an incredible year full of learning, growth, and community. I can't wait to see all that we will 
accomplish together across the new school year! Enjoy your last bits of summer and I’ll see everyone soon.  

 

   
First Week Back – What to Expect 

Tuesday, September 3rd  
DISTRICT PLANNING 

DAY 
 

Students do NOT attend. 

 
All staff will be in today learning together, building team, and exploring the 
focus areas foundational to learning in School District 27.  

 
 
 

Wednesday September 4th 
HALF DAY 

 
8:20am – 10:50am 

 

We will kick off our new school year with all students meeting in their grade 
grouping with a lead teacher for the day. For example, all grade ones will be 
together in one classroom, all grade twos in another classroom and so on. 
 
In the morning, we will have cones set up in the fieldhouse with grade levels 
on them. When the morning bell rings students will meet with their grade 
level and their lead teacher will bring them into the school and get started.  
 

 
Thursday, September 5th 

FULL DAY (Gr.1 – 7) 
 

8:20 – 2:30 
 
 

 
When the students arrive in the morning, we will have class lists posted 
outside. We will also have lots of adults outside helping to direct students.  
The teachers will meet their class outside to start the day.  

Friday, September 6th  
FIRST FULL DAY 

KINDERGARTEN  সহ঺঻ 

Details will be provided at Welcome Interviews happening with families on 
Wednesday and Thursday. Please contact the school starting August 28th if 
you have not yet received an interview day and time.  

 
  

Bus Registration 

If your child(ren) ride the bus, please remember to register them for the 
upcoming school year, asap. The registration link and other information 

regarding busing can be found at Bus Registration (sd27.bc.ca) 

 
 


